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NARUC Unveils Redesigned Website to Better Reflect Resources, 
Events and Information 

 

WASHINGTON (February 28, 2024) — The National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners is thrilled to announce the launch of its new website, designed to provide 
enhanced accessibility and resources for its members and stakeholders. 

The newly revamped website reflects NARUC's commitment to educating and providing 
resources to members and stakeholders across the public utility sectors. The user-friendly 
interface offers visitors easy navigation and access to valuable information about NARUC's 
mission, values, events, trainings and initiatives. 

Key features of the new website include: 

• Updated Main Navigation Menu: The website has an intuitive design, with a streamlined, 
logical organization of topics that allow easy access to relevant information. 

• Event Calendar: The new calendar design makes it easier to view and register for 
conferences, trainings and webinars, organized by topic. 

• User Dashboard: Anyone with a profile can access a personal dashboard that highlights 
committee assignments, meetings and resource links.  

• Comprehensive Resources: NARUC's extensive collection of resources, including 
reports, publications and educational materials, is now more easily accessible online. 

• News and Updates: The news feed on the home page provides timely information on 
NARUC’s activities, important announcements through press releases and feature 
articles. 

"We are excited to launch our redesigned website, which not only reflects months of hard work, 
it also reflects what our members need — easier access to the resources and information they 
need most,” said NARUC President Julie Fedorchak, who noted the new website in her remarks 
during the Association’s Winter Policy Summit in Washington, D.C. “Comments on our member 
survey last year placed a priority on training and suggested better organization of the myriad 
content we have available. NARUC has many events, publications and professional 
development resources that are available to our members and the broader regulatory 
community — it’s important that we connect users to that information efficiently.”     
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“The design is highly user friendly and supports our objectives to provide education, advocacy 
and training for our members,” said NARUC Executive Director Greg White. “Utility regulation is 
complex, and we consistently endeavor to provide clarity and understanding; fortunately, the 
new website reflects that goal.  

The new site design was produced by Potomac Digitek in Gaithersburg, Md. NARUC invites 
members, stakeholders, industry experts and the public to explore the new website and 
discover the wealth of information and opportunities it offers at www.naruc.org. 

 
 
 

### 
 

About NARUC 

NARUC is a non-profit organization founded in 1889 whose members include the governmental agencies that are 
engaged in the regulation of utilities and carriers in the fifty states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico and the 
Virgin Islands. NARUC's member agencies regulate telecommunications, energy, and water utilities. NARUC 
represents the interests of state public utility commissions before the three branches of the federal government. 
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